Walter West, James Marro and myself represented 2FM on this inspection trip. We flew with to following contractor representatives:

Dave Lopina, Cumberland Truck Center

Jeff Shesler, RNOW

Steve Krall, RNOW

Joe Gonzalez, Tri-Angle Fabrication

from O’Hare to Cleveland on 3/16, where we were met by the Sales Manager of Crane Carrier, Julian Brewer. 

We were driven from Cleveland to New Philadelphia, where we checked into the Holiday Inn Express. We were taken to dinner that evening to meet the factory representatives and company owners. 

The next morning, we were picked up at 7:30 and taken to the factory. We started with a plant tour, followed by a review of the in-process trucks. From there we held an inspection of the first completed chassis. Then we returned to the meeting area and reviewed the issues list, along with a company overview presentation. We were served lunch in the meeting area. Once the meeting was completed, we were driven back to Cleveland, where we boarded our plane and headed home, returning to Chicago at 4pm. 
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